
 

Ref: EndofTerm/RHI  

17th July 2022 

Dear Parents /Carers 

Arrangements for Wednesday 19th July 2023 and Wednesday 6th September 20223 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the last day of term and the first day in September. In terms of 
arrangements for the final day we will finish the school day earlier. 

Secondary Phase – 12.05pm 

Primary Phase – 12.15pm 

Nursery – 11:30am 

 
The mid-morning break will continue as normal. School lunch will not be served. A breakfast / brunch will be 
provided to all those entitled to Free School Meals during the morning break. 

Re-Opening in September  

The planned re-opening in September will be on Wednesday 6th September for all students at the usual start time. 
 
Secondary Phase - 8.25am 

Primary Phase – 8.40am 

 
As you know, we have high standards and expectations of all students and I would like to take this opportunity to ask 
for your co-operation in ensuring that all students return to school with the correct uniform and equipment. A copy 
of the uniform policy can be found on the school website, along with our School Standards document, which is a guide 
for Uniform & Appearance that outlines our standards and expectations. In addition, piercings are not acceptable in 
school.  If your child wishes to have a piercing, the six-week Summer break offers ideal opportunity so that the wound 
is healed on return to school in September.  

Uniform Sales 

The Grange Academy uniform is available to purchase from Boydells which is located in Widnes: 17-19 Victoria 
Road, Widnes, WA8 0PU. Phone number: 0151 424 3257. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Richard Hicks 
Principal 

 


